
-----Original Message----- 
From: Victoria Work <victoriaswork2020@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2025 12:29 PM 
To: Hay, Craig, ALTSD <craig.hay@altsd.nm.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed Rule 9.2.25NMAC 
 
        You don't often get email from victoriaswork2020@gmail.com. Learn why this is important 
<https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification>   
         
CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on 
links or opening attachments. 
Hi MY NAME IS VICTORIA WORK. I am a local Santa Fe County Business owner who is currently 
Kinshi[p Guardian Caregiver for both of My Daughters 2 Older Children Raquel and Ryan Stanley 
Trujillo for the last 13 years. Ryan is a Special needs child He was born at 23 weeks old 
addicted.  Raquel who is 16 years old now.. I am constantly taking full responsibility for the two 
Younger Children 8 and 10 for weeks at a time and transporting them to and from their school for 
one reason or another. They have seen their Step Mom Overdose 3 times and their Father who has 
also overdosed as well and is constantly in and out of Jail. I paid Aaron Wolfe 7000 DOLLARS TO 
REPRESENT  me I am  struggling to pay my Utilities and run my Business I fell in April and require 
Back Surgery but when? there's no time to stop working to get the Surgery and I could really use the 
Help to pay Bills Please consider Me a Candidate for Help. I attended Grandparents Group for 
years. I listened to this Promise and would really appreciate any hel[p here:. 
My Address is VictoriaWork 
17709 D US Hwy 84/285 
Santa Fe NM 87506 
5059130363 
Victoriaswork2020@gmail.com <mailto:Victoriaswork2020@gmail.com> 
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